
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

EAST SIDE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 

 

Please take notice that on Tuesday, June 8, 2017, at approximately 6:50 p.m., the 

Board of Trustees of the East Side Union High School District will hold a public 

hearing during the Board’s regular meeting regarding the Proposed Budget Adoption 

for 2017-2018. The Proposed Budget for 2017-2018 will be available for inspection 

at the District Office (Business Services Dept.).  

The meeting will take place in the Board Room of the Education Center located at 

830 North Capitol Avenue, San Jose.  All interested staff, parents, and community 

members are invited to attend. For more information, please contact the 

Administration in the Business Services Division at (408) 347-5051. 
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